
We held our conference on "Violence Against Women" on March 9, 2020, with the 
participation of our Vice Rector, Prof. Dr. Engin DELİGÖZ. In the conference hall, students 
from the Vocational School of Health Services performed a theater play prepared by our 
lecturer, Psychologist Ahmet DUMAN. 

 

 

 







 


